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2nd October 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

We’d like to invite you to a “Six Weeks In Breakfast Meeting” on 
Wednesday 11th October at 9.00am where we will be able to give 
you more information on how we help the children to develop 

socially and to develop their skills in reading, writing and maths.  At 
the meeting we will explore further opportunities in which you can 

be involved in your child’s learning with us at school. Hopefully we can entice you with a 
coffee and a croissant!  
 

Later this term we would also like to invite you to come in and see your child learning in 
class.  I will be teaching an open Maths session on Wednesday 8th November at 9.00am 

and a Phonics session on Wednesday  29th November at 9.00am. On each occasion you 
will be able to come in and watch a lesson and be given more information about how 
these subjects are taught during the early years. 

 
Please complete the slip below if you are able to come to all or any of the sessions. 

 
Many thanks. 

 
J Yelland  

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

WREN CLASS 

 

I/We will be able to come to: 

  

 “Six Weeks In Breakfast Meeting” on Tuesday 11th October at 9.00am   

 

 Maths session on Wednesday 8th November at 9.00am 

 

 Phonics Session on Thursday 29th November at 9.00am 

 

 
Name of Child  ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Signed    ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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